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Kia ora everyone,

Wow the weather changed in a hurry this week with the bite of 
cold kicking in, that along with the snow on the hills made it feel 
like winter had arrived already.

In 2022 I was awarded a Sabbatical, this means I will be away for 
all of Term 2. I will spend this time investigating several schools 
and observing how they operate to see how we can do things 
smarter and better.  Mr John Fisher will be the relieving Principal 
at school while I am away. John has had much experience as a 
Principal in both a permanent and a relieving sabbatical 
capacity. The current Principal email address will stay the same.

Lit Quiz was held on Tuesday with many questions over a very 
wide range of books. Alana and the team have been working 
really hard and I have found, when I dropped in on a couple of 
sessions, that their knowledge of books is huge.

Once again the Character Book dress up day this week was a 
great success. The kids and you do such an amazing job with 
their costumes. A big thank you to you all for everything you do 
to make this day so successful.

We have the wetland ‘Lake of Spode’ in our area and we are 
developing a programme involving the kids and the community 
around making it a really special place in our area. Our journey 
has just begun and we will keep you regularly informed of our 
progress. 

Have a great week.

Hamish

Calendar:
April 6           Last day Term 1

24 April TOD
25 April ANZAC Day
26 April First Day Term 2

9 May Moa Valley Trip
10 May Moa Valley trip

15 May TOD School Closed
18-22 May Life Ed at school
23 May X Country at Craigmore
31 May Song Festival

5 June King's Birthday
13 June Primary Schools X    
                       Country @ Waihi
22 June Jump Jam

officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz                 Office phone: 03-686-4819

Thank you for supporting our  
Mufti Day last week. We have 
raised $117 to purchase Jump 
Jam resources for our school!! 

mailto:officemanager@beaconsfield.school.nz
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Congratulations to Seamus, 
Florence, Hugo, Lila & Lucy 
(back row) and Olivia, Isla, 
Isabella, Fergus and Jed 
(front row) for displaying the 
school values of Perseverance 
and Excellence. 

Congratulations to Miller, 
Bailey, Madison, Archie, Parker 
& Noah for demonstrating the 
school values of Excellence, 
Respect, Initiative & 
Perseverance
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                                                FUN TIMES AT SCHOOL!
    Book Week Character Dress Up Day, Waka Building, Literacy Quiz… 
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Spud Supreme - Wednesdays 
● Pies, filled roll or wrap, spud, stuffed 

sausage or cheerios

Subway  - Fridays
● Six inch combo (apple & cookie) $6
● Foot long combo $10
● Drop orders to office by 9am

https://spudssupreme.nz/order/schools/

Space is  available on the school van. 
$50 per 10 ride ticket. 
To make a purchase and book a seat 
please contact the office on 
686-4819. 

We are excited to bring 
you the super fun 
production ‘Madagascar’ 
in September this year. 

We will be auditioning 
next week for parts.

You can find the music 
here...
https://www.youtube.co
m/playlist?list=PLSSxW66
xnax00dFky6hz4wAcNSv
fnwCvW

https://spudssupreme.nz/order/schools/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSSxW66xnax00dFky6hz4wAcNSvfnwCvW
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSSxW66xnax00dFky6hz4wAcNSvfnwCvW
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSSxW66xnax00dFky6hz4wAcNSvfnwCvW
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSSxW66xnax00dFky6hz4wAcNSvfnwCvW


School Counsellor now available - 
please fill out referral form below if 
you would like to book an 
appointment for your Tamariki. 
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